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• 9th Grade 105   
• 10th Grade 104 
• 11th Grade  110  
• 12th Grade   82  
• Totals  401  

 
 
The First National Bank Senior-of-the-Month for March is Danielle Epley.   

The March WMKR Radio Students-of-the-Month are:  Shelby Edwards (9), Sway Denton (10), Madylyn Rowley 
(11), Natalie Kirkbride (12). 
 
The annual spring Blood Drive, sponsored by the senior class, was held March 6th.  Mrs. Berns, Mrs. Brown  
and Mrs. Pauley wish to thank all the students, faculty and staff who gave blood or that helped with the blood 
drive.  Thanks to these everyday heroes, we collected 86 units of blood!  20% of all blood donations come 
from high school and college students. The need for blood is constant and this makes it possible for patients  
to receive it. 
 
The PHS Student Council and Good Deeds Group are sponsoring an item drive for troops currently serving in 
the armed forces. They asked each homeroom to pack one box with at least 8-10 items.  They also asked that 
everyone in the homeroom sign the attached thank you card to include in the box.  Some homerooms selected 
a PHS grad to adopt, while others will get an anonymous person. Each box costs approximately $20 to ship, 
which the student council will pay. This is just a small way to show our appreciation to the troops serving 
overseas. 

The following FFA District Proficiency results:  Amanda Hall – Equine Science, Chase Temmen – Ag Placement, 
Abigail Lutz – Vet Science. Winning the district and moving on to the state level: Eric Schafer – Ag Science 
Animal Systems. 
 
The following FFA members attended the Women Changing the Face of Agriculture conference in Champaign 
on March 9th:  Abigail Lutz, Babe Bradley, Carlee Philips, Grace Sims, Ivy Stewart. 
 
Thanks to the PHS students for purchasing “hearts” for the Ronald McDonald House. The FFA was able to 
donate $500 to this worthy cause. 
 
The following students were selected to participate at the Area Honor Band concert in Litchfield on March 1st: 
Annabelle Beck, Meghan Burrell, Breana Clark, Emma Dilley, Logan Goatley, Austin Grotts, Eric Hall, Kaitlyn 
Jeffers, Emily Jones, Sarah Lin, Elizabeth Rich, Madylyn Rowley, Teagan Strom, Rachael Welburn, 
 
Congratulations to the following band students who participated in the IHSA Solo/Ensemble Contest on 
Saturday, March 3rd:  Elizabeth Rich, Breana Clark, Sarah Lin, Elizabeth Hall, Teagan Strom. All received a 
Division 1 (superior) rating! 
 



The following choir students also participated in the IHSA Solo/Ensemble Contest: Annabelle Beck, Meghan 
Burrell, Elizabeth Hall, Lucy Kennedy, Sarah Lin (she was an accompanist), Elizabeth Rich, Teagan Strom, 
Elizabeth Wood, Tabitha Wood. 
 
The Music Boosters Variety Show will be on Friday, March 23rd and Saturday, March 24th. 
 
Congratulations to Bryce Bieber on winning Illinois state championship for Scholastic 3D Archery!  Blake Stokes 
finished in 2nd Place.  Matt Miller is the faculty sponsor for this activity. 
 
Spring sports are under way and had their first contests last week. Baseball has 24 on its’ roster; softball – 16; 
girls soccer – 19, boys track – 24, girls track – 26. 
 
The first annual “Faculty Feud” was held Thursday, March 8th, as a way to celebrate the accomplishments and 
positive behaviors of our students for the 3rd quarter. It was the faculty men vs. women, and (of course) the 
women were victorious!  Many thanks to Mr. Strom, emcee, the PBIS team, Mrs. Brown and Mrs. Strom for 
their creations, and the participants:  Anna’s Banana’s – Mrs. Patton, Mrs. Smedley, Mrs. Smothers, Mrs. 
Bowker, Miss McRoberts; the Wolf Gang – Mr. Wolf, Mr. Sanders, Mr. Shalter, Mr. Bowker, Mr. Svezia.   
                             Best assembly ever! 
 
 

         
 

      
 



Congratulations to the following Art Students who participated in the Rembrandt Society State Convention: 
Elizabeth Hall – 2nd Place in Mixed Media, and two 3rd Place ribbons for Sculpture and Mixed Media projects; 
Eric Hall – 1st and 2nd Place for his Black & White drawings; Elizabeth Wood – 1st Place for Ceramics, 1st Place 
for Watercolor, and 3rd Place for Acrylic painting; Sean Adams – 1st and 2nd Place for his Colored Drawing; 
Serena Walters – 2nd Place for her Colored Drawing; Breana Clark – 2nd Place for her Black and White Drawing. 
Sarah Lin received a 1st Place for her Watercolor painting, received Best of Show at the State Level, purchase 
award of $500, and her artwork is on permanent display at Flourishes Gallery and Studios in Shelbyville, 
Illinois.  The entire Pana High School Art Club received the “Most Creative Award,” for the Costume 
Competition.  The group dressed as Pokemon and Pokemon trainers. 
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